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EPA P3 Project Meeting
April 04, 2008

Team Members Present:

Travis Idol, Loren Gautz, Carol Ferguson, Derek Chow, Devin Takara, Matt Saunter, Vera 
Oliveira, Kaori Caraway, Josh Irvine

P3 Proposal

The Phase II proposal was submitted to EPA this week. Thanks to everyone for all their hard 
work that made this possible.

There are several other opportunities for funding the implementation of this project, so putting 
together a good poster and continuing to analyze weather and water quality data are important.

P3 Expo

The Expo is April 20-22. Information can be found here: http://www.scgcorp.com/p3/index.htm

Right now, Dr. Idol, Alyssa Cho, and Kaori Caraway are registered to attend the Expo. The 
budget has room for 3 students, so if you are interested, please contact Dr. Idol right away.

Poster

Kaori and Vera will be leading the effort to create the poster for the P3 Expo. The poster needs to 
be completed by April 14. Kaori will be soliciting information from you about your section. The 
list of sections and students is below:
Kaori – map of drainage area
Vera and Josh – water quality
Alyssa – plants
Matt – substrate
Devin – overall design

Dr. Ferguson has been working with the simulation of water flow rates. Dr. Gautz has expertise 
in graphics manipulation.

Josh has agreed to contribute information about the cultural importance of water and the ahupuaa 
concept for the poster.

There will be two posters in the presentation. The first is the main poster outlining the project. 
The second will be supplementary. This can focus on water flow rates and simulations, more 
detailed water quality data, technical info about the expected wetland performance, info and 
pictures of the native plants, and perhaps a more narrative presentation of the cultural 
significance of this project.

Next Meeting

Dr. Idol will be meeting with Alyssa and Matt on Tuesday afternoon. We will visit the mauka 
campus facility to take pictures of Carolyn Unser's native wetland plants growing in coconut coir 
logs. Kaori will be contacting you regarding information for the poster.

http://www.scgcorp.com/p3/index.htm

